From: Jenny Lapham

To: Shawn McAvinue

Bcc: Clare Sullivan

Subject: Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) Request

Date: Thursday, 14 January 2021 11:24:33 a.m.

Attachments: Shawn McAvinue Sig.png

Dear Shawn

I refer to your request below seeking the number of people who have permission to plan on DCC road reserves, broken down by suburb.

The information you have requested is held on individual property files and not in a central database. It would take a considerable amount of staff time to locate and research the information. Therefore, pursuant to section 17(f) of LGOIMA your request is declined as the information cannot be made available without substantial collation or research.

As we have declined to provide the information requested you have the right to seek a review by the Office of the Ombudsman. https://www.ombudsman.parliament.nz/what-ombudsman-can-help/complaints-about-government-agencies

Regards

Jennifer Lapham

Governance Support Officer

Civic

P 03 4774000 | E Jenny.Lapham@dcc.govt.nz

Dunedin City Council, 50 The Octagon, Dunedin

PO Box 5045, Dunedin 9054

New Zealand

www.dunedin.govt.nz

From: Shawn McAvinue

Sent: Monday, 30 November 2020 2:42 pm

To: Communications

Subject: The Star: OIA request: Permission to plant on road reserves

Hello

This is an OIA requesting the number, as of today, of people who have permission to plant on DCC road reserves.

Could I get the data broken down by suburb please,

Regards

?